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Letter of Non-Objection from Enbridge Inc.



ENBRIDGE

October 27, 2014

Pembina NGL Corporation
Corunna Station

4391 Hwy 40

Corunna, Ontario

NON 1G0

Attention: Randall Alwood, District Manager, Corunna

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. has no objection to the drilling of two wells into Cavern 45 and
the plugging of the existing well in Cavern 45, provided that the drilling and abandonment
operations comply with the most current CSA Z341 Standard — Storage of hydrocarbons in
underground formations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to please contact me at 519-862-
6032.

Yours truly,

K. McConnell, P. Geo.
Senior Project Geologist

cc Brian Black, Director of Storage Operations



